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 Luisa Chandler OBJ2016/4942/P 20/10/2016  22:40:38 I object to the marquees which extend the overuse of the beer garden even further throughout the year.  

Over a period of years more and more structures have been constructed in this area, which now feels 

and looks more like part of Camden Market than a pleasant and green garden. The quality of this space, 

which forms a significant part of the setting of the Listed Building, has been allowed to erode gradually 

and allowing it to do so further is not acceptable in the Conservation Area. The proposal does not 

preserve or enhance the CA, nor does it improve the setting of the LB - and therefore should be 

rejected. No further development should be permitted in the garden - indeed it is a great shame that 

LBC has allowed the brick and timber booths to be built around the perimeter of the garden. Walking 

past the garden - the noise, the smoke from the huge BBQ, and from smokers - is a really unpleasant 

experience.
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